
15/09/2022 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
CROSS COUNTRY 
We have been invited to attend Blaby Bears’ Cross Country event next month  
and would love to be represented by a range of children from our school. 
The details of the event are as follows: 
 
Date:  Tuesday 11th October 

Thursday 27th October 2022 
Time:   3:45-5:30pm 
Venue:  Vipers RFC, LE8 6DA 
 
To Enter: 
Please let the office know by Tuesday 20th September (apologies for the short notice) if your child is 
interested in the event. We will arrange practice sessions at lunchtimes for those who wish to 
attend. 
Children may enter both the above dates or choose just one to attend if they prefer. 
 
Squad Criteria: Any pupils from Year 3, 4, 5 & 6. 
 
Winners of this event will go through to: 
County Finals (venue and date TBC). A representative squad at each year group and gender will be 
selected based on performances at the Blaby Family of Schools Cross Country events. 
 
Parents/carers must arrange transportation to and from the event. We recommend car sharing 
where possible. Parents/carers are welcome to stay and watch to support their children. 
 
Please note photographs may be taken at the event for use by the SSP on the website and in 
promotional material, no pupil names will be used. If any pupils cannot be photographed please 
inform tournament organisers on arrival. Risk Assessments for the venue and activity are available 
on request.   
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss Wilkinson 


